
From: Brad Mastenbrook
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: Alcohol License Issuance Deadline - Badger UAAP LLC
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 3:41:48 PM

Hi Jim,

Badger UAAP LLC located at 7309 West Towne Way would like to request an extension of 
our alcohol license.  We are currently delayed by at least a month because of a shortage of an 
particular attraction crew.  Urban Air has three different crews that come through your park 
and build out the attractions.  The second crew called the soft-play crews are currently at other 
parks and are unable to come to our park until they are finished at the other parks.  

Thank you very much

Brad Mastenbrook
Urban Air Adventure Park Madison
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